
Workshop on Cryptographic

Hardware and Embedded Systems (CHES)

Call for Tutorials

The annual CHES workshop highlights new results in the design and analysis of cryptographic hardware and soft-
ware implementations. CHES provides a valuable connection between the research and cryptographic engineering
communities and attracts participants from industry, academia, and government organizations.

Recent CHES workshops have incorporated a day of tutorials prior to the workshop. Given by experts in the field,
they have proved to be extremely popular. Tuesday September 23, 2014 will be reserved for tutorials at CHES
2014 with the main conference following immediately after.

Proposals for a tutorial session should be submitted to the CHES 2014 program co-chairs. All tutorial topics of
interest to the CHES community are welcome and the deadline for proposals is April 11, 2014. However submitters
are strongly encouraged to contact the program co-chairs at ches2014programchairs@iacr.org in advance of this
deadline to discuss and coordinate their proposal.

Tutorial proposals should provide the following information as a single-page pdf file:

• Tutorial title

• Presenter list, indicating contact details

• Description of tutorial contents, level, duration, and intended audience (up to 500 words)

• Description of any special equipment or A/V requirements

The presenters of tutorials at CHES 2014 will receive complementary conference registration. They will also be
eligible for a fixed stipend that can be used towards their travel expenses.

For more information please contact Lejla Batina and Matt Robshaw at ches2014programchairs@iacr.org.


